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KIWANIS MEETING OF August 6th, 2018 
 
 

We welcomed August with a peppy group of 13 members and guest Betty 
Tilton.  We even had a chance to sing “Happy Birthday” to Betty who has 
an August birthday along with Lorna Wood.  Everyone enjoyed birthday 
cheesecake after our lunch of grilled ham and cheese sandwiches, fries, 
and salad. 
 
Additional songs were “Smile Sing a Song” and “Stodola Pumpa”.  Today’s 
prayer came from Emmet and then we took a few minutes to  meet newest 
member Tia Bismonte-Duncan, who is now the Black & Tan Grille’s general 
manager.  Tia and her husband came to Green Bay from Cumberland, WI 
where they owned a bed & breakfast.  We’re so happy to have Tia in the 
club … she even bussed the dishes today! 
 
Lots of happy dollars to report!  Betty because she will soon be a great 
great Grandma, Dave for his family trip to Yellowstone and the Grand 
Tetons, Anne because she was happy to see Betty and to attend EAA, 
Doug for his Florida and New Orleans trip plus his Boy’s Life joke, and 
finally Dal because he woke up this morning with no aches and pains!  Dal 
also shared a photo of a mother turkey (hen) and 14 babies (chicks or 
poults) on his deck … truly amazing! 
 
Today’s speaker was Dee Austin, a volunteer with the Aging and Disability 
Resource Center.  Dee retired from NWTC where she was a nursing 
instructor.  Today’s presentation was one of the “Medicare Minutes” that 
ADRC offers to organizations around the community.  Her subject was 
 



 

Durable Medical Equipment (DME) that is covered by Medicare Part B. 
Examples of covered equipment are wheelchairs, walkers, power scooters, 
portable oxygen equipment, and hospital beds.  These are items that are 
used repeatedly (should last three or more years).  A doctor visit and 
certificate is required to get Medicare coverage for your DME.  ADRC 
volunteers can answer more questions at 448.4300 or go to their website 
which is www.adrcofbrowncounty.org. 
 
 
Next meetings: 
 
August 13 – speaker to be determined 
August 20 – Kathryn Gardner from the Auto Gallery 
August 27 – Tom Schumacher from the Bay Area Community Council 
Sept. 4 (Tuesday) – Club roundtable 
Sept. 10 – speaker to be determined 
Sept. 17 – Rob Gilson and Jenny Lowe from Imperial Supplies 
Sept. 24 – past members Wyatt and Carolyn Keuther with an update on 
The Production Farm 
 
Today’s attendance – Dal, Ben, Bob R., Bob F., Tia, Betty, Joe, Ann, Anne, 
Rick, Dave, Denis, Doug, Emmet 
 
By: Rick Satterlee 
 

 


